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GASTRO· ENTER O L O GY 


5720 WIL SHIRE BOULEVARD 


( OPPOSI TE PRUDENTIAL SQ UARE) 


Los ANGELES 36, CALI F". 


WEBST ER 3·7321 


June 8. 1954 

Leonidas H. Berry , M.D. 
412 East 1''orty-Seventh Street 
Chicago 15, Ill. 

Dear Doctor Berry: 

Many thanks for your letter. I was ver-y happy to hear 
again from you. I am sorry that I will not see you in San­
Francisco. If you go to Europe in the summer time you may 
miss many of the people you want to see because they may be 
in their vacations. However I am enclosing an introduction to 
Dr . ~.outier in Paris, to Prof . l\'!eulengracht in Lopehhagen, to 
Dr . Rodgers and Dr . Hancock in London; furthermore to Dr . Eonadies 
in Rome. If you should happen to be in Rome after September 14th 
you aay see perhaps Prof. Mario Girolami who stayed with me for 
several months here in Los Angeles . 

With the kindest regards,to you and your family, 

Yours ve~ sin~ely , / j}A" 
'ituttvt}_ f v//1 7n rvv-

Rudolf Tchindler , M.D. 
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